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Federation Newsletter 
Welcome Everyone 
We would like to welcome those of you who 
are new to Pepper Hill and Stanton and 
welcome back if you were with us last year!  
I hope you all had an enjoyable and restful 
summer. 
 
Lots of children attended our Summer Camp and 
enjoyed a variety of activities, including sport, art and 
outdoor games.  These were run and led by our own 
staff and were a great success.  We received plenty of 
positive feedback from both the children and parents.   
 
We are pleased to welcome at Pepper Hill School, 
Miss Jones, who has joined our teaching staff in 
Reception and Mrs Hall and Miss Scott, our new 
Teaching Assistants.  At Stanton School, we welcome 
Miss Sullivan who will be teaching in Year 4 and Miss 
Howard who joins us in the kitchen.  

New School Websites 
We are extremely excited to 
announce the launch of our brand-
new school websites, which went 
live on 1st September.  Our websites 
offer a quick and easy access to any 
information you may need.  Please 
visit us at: 
www.pepperhillschool.co.uk  

www.stantonschool.co.uk  

Thank You 
We would like to say a big thank 
you to Ibstock, who have made a 
generous donation of £500 
towards the Pepper  Hill  Year  2  

Leavers Performance.  The Money is to be used to 
purchase new microphones. 

How to contact us 
We pride ourselves on being an open school and 
encourage parents to first speak with their child’s 
class teacher. Alternatively contact our office staff by 
telephone or email: 

Pepper Hill School on 01908 312912 or 
office@pepperhillschoolmk.org.uk  

 
Stanton School on 01908 221242 or 
admin@stantonschoolmk.org.uk   

 

Curriculum Newsletters 
Curriculum Newsletters have been sent 
out this week, via ParentMail, and these 
outline what topics the children will be 
taught this term.  If you do not receive this,  
please ask the office for a copy, alternatively, the 
information can be accessed on the school websites. 

Homework 
We believe homework enables pupils 
to extend their learning in school.  All 
children will be expected to complete 
homework every week. Reception 
children will have reading activities and 
Key Stage 1 & 2 will have reading, spellings and maths. 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
We will be offering a wide range of extra-curricular 
activities, starting the week beginning 18th September, 
which are all free.   We try to ensure that every child, 
who wants to, has the opportunity to attend at least one 
club.  This term our clubs will include: 

Stanton School 
Football, Skill-related Games, Yoga 
Gymnastics, Dance Squad, First-Aid 
Champions and Dodgeball  

 
Pepper Hill School 
KS1 Multi-Skills, Fine Motor Skills, Stay 
and Play and Gymnastics  

School Photographs 
The School Photographer will visit 
both Schools on Thursday 28th 
September to take single headshots 
and sibling photographs.   
A proof will be sent home, together with details of 
how to order photographs.  Families who wish for a 
group photograph please speak to the school office. 

Parents Evening 
Our first parent’s evening will take 
place, remotely, through ‘SchoolCloud’ 
on Tuesday 10th October from 
3:30pm-7:00pm.   Parents will be able 

to book a video appointment with their child’s class 
teacher to discuss how they have settled in so far this 
year.  Further details will follow shortly.   
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